From: Anna

Sent: 11 September 2015 11:21

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Planning application carob Tree, Swains Lane

The address is Carob Tree Restaurant, 15 Highgate Road, Kentish Town, London NW5 1QX
and the Planning reference number is 2015/4362/P

Thank you

Anna Carragher

On 10 Sep 2015, at 12:22, Plannin_wrote:

Dear Anna,
Thank you for your comments.

Please can you confirm the full address of the site and planning reference of the application you are
referring to? Once received, we can log your comments with this application.

Kind regards

Genna Henry

Planning Technician

Regeneration and Planning

Culture and Environment Directorate
London Borough of Camden

Town Hall extension,

Judd Street,

London WC1H 8UD

Visit www.camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

Sent: 08 September 2 :
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application carob Tree, Swains Lane

Dear Camden Planning Team

T am a resident of Swains lane - No 23B - and would like to say that I completely support the
objection to this application which the Swains Lane Residents Association has lodged,



Yours Sincerely
Anna Carragher

Anna Carragher

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright
protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please
contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.



